
 

September 12, 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Tomorrow we will celebrate the Fun Run at 1:30 pm in the parking lot. All are welcome, 

we hope you are able to join us!!! With our big goal of raising $20,000 towards helping 

our school’s vitality, we asked the Fun Run experts at Boosterthon to power our Fun 

Run and make it more profitable, easier, and fun. Tonight is the last night to get your 

pledges in. Remember that each family is responsible for a minimum donation of 

$200.00. If this minimum is not donated through FunRun.com it will be added to your 

FACTS account. Please take this opportunity to allow friends and family to help with this 

fund-raising effort and your child receives fun prizes as well.  

 

This year we have decided to go 100% paid online. As you make your pledges, you will 

be able to pay for your pledge right on funrun.com. If sponsors do not wish to pay by 

credit card, they can simply send in cash or check with your student before the Fun 

Run!  

 

Your child has been solving mysteries in the Mind Spark Mystery Lab while learning 

important character traits; take a moment to ask them about these traits. It is one of our 

goals to make this an educational experience on top of all the fun and prizes!!!! 

 

Parking lot safety: 

 

Your child is your most precious gift and that is why their safety is our number 1 priority. 

Reports regarding behaviors of parents in the parking lot and in front of school that I 

have received or have seen with my own eyes puzzle me. I have been very clear that 

we are all responsible for the safety of our children as they arrive and depart from 

school. Parents you MUST act as if every child is your child! Cars racing into the 

parking lot, entering the wrong gate, dropping off children directly in front of the doors, 

and exiting without taking time to look for children are all unacceptable. I WILL NOT 

have one of our children hurt because someone is in a rush or did not take a second to 

see a child. I have included the parking lot procedures that were previously sent home 

as a reminder to you. If these behaviors do not change I will have no other choice but to 

lock the lot and keep it for the children only. This would be a terrible inconvenience, I 

understand; however, our children are more important and they come first. 

http://funrun.com/


 

Each morning I remind everyone during announcements to be kind to one another. This 

is who we are and this is an expectation not an exception. It has been necessary to 

have staff supervise arrival and dismissal for your child’s safety and I am hearing that 

parents – adults are being rude and disrespectful to the staff and to other children. This 

behavior is not tolerated by our students and it certainly is not tolerated by adults – 

parents.   

 

I appreciate your cooperation and understanding regarding these situations. I am 

hopeful that these issues will be quickly resolved and we can move along with a 

wonderful school year. 

 

St. Hilary Art Programs: 

 

As you know, fine arts are a big deal here at St. Hilary. Here is a message from Mrs. 

Rhodes, our extremely talented art teacher. Please visit Artsonia.com. Artsonia helps 

support the Art program at St. Hilary and it is an important component in you child’s art 

education. Each student uses an ipad to photograph and upload their art into Artsonia. 

They also create a title for the work and write an Artist Statement. Their digital portfolio 

is accessible to the public only if you give them permission. Otherwise their work is not 

seen online. The portfolio is maintained by the site and each year students are adding 

to the site. This allows them to build up a body of work of not only visual art they have 

created but also writing samples. Supporting Artsonia means you can visit your childs 

gallery write comments and get a fan club of family members to join too! 

https://www.artsonia.com/parents/          

 

Other ways you can support the arts at St. Hilary: 

Adopt a classroom page 

https://adoptaclassroom.force.com/donors/s/designation/a1m0y000000fWPoAAM/karm

a-rhodes 

Amazon Wish List http://a.co/33xQaZn 

Dick Blick Wish List 

https://www.dickblick.com/lists/wishlist/TKBUX8F2GY6Z6/publicview/?q=karma%20rho

des&c=&st= 

 

Thank you: 

 

The board members and family of the Julia Vacala Foundation presented four St. Hilary 

students with substantial tuition scholarships for the 2018-2019 school year last Friday. 

Julia was a member of St. Hilary Parish and a volunteer at the school.  Her eleven 

https://www.artsonia.com/parents/
https://adoptaclassroom.force.com/donors/s/designation/a1m0y000000fWPoAAM/karma-rhodes
https://adoptaclassroom.force.com/donors/s/designation/a1m0y000000fWPoAAM/karma-rhodes
http://a.co/33xQaZn
https://www.dickblick.com/lists/wishlist/TKBUX8F2GY6Z6/publicview/?q=karma%20rhodes&c=&st=
https://www.dickblick.com/lists/wishlist/TKBUX8F2GY6Z6/publicview/?q=karma%20rhodes&c=&st=


children graduated from St. Hilary and became part of the elite alumni known as the 

Distinguished Graduates.  Julia's children continue to honor their mother's volunteering 

spirit by being generous benefactors of a variety of organizations, one of which is the 

Vacala Scholarship for St. Hilary School and its students. They have been incredibly 

generous to our school over the years and we are deeply grateful for their kindness. 

Reminders: 
 

When you do your grocery shopping this weekend could you pick up an extra jar or two 

of peanut butter? I did just that and guess what; they were on sale so I bought an extra 

one. It felt so good to give a little as my own amount of groceries was piling up.  

 

St. Hilary is very proud of the fact that we instill in our children and in ourselves the 

importance of giving service to others as Jesus taught us. I was approached by one of 

our alum, Miss Rachel Medina regarding a special service project. September is 

National Hunger Action Month and the Cheesecake Factory is holding a Peanut Butter 

Drive. Rachel is employed at the Cheesecake Factory and would like to partner with St. 

Hilary to help hungry children have back to school lunches. Please read the flyer in 

today’s envelope. We will have collection boxes at school for your donations.  Thank 

you for helping us help those less fortunate than ourselves. Thank you to Rachel for 

helping us remember the importance of this mission.  

Women’s Club News: 

Please support our wonderful Women’s Club and stop by  Oberweis on September 

19.  Coupons are in this Wednesday envelope.  If you don't have one stop by anyway 

because members will be outside passing them out!  

Our first meeting will be on September 24, an indoor picnic is planned.  All are 

welcome!! 

8th grade reminders: 

 High schools have posted their Open House and Shadow Days on their 
websites, I encourage you to begin your search early and to take advantage of 
the shadow day opportunities. 

 We will host a High School Fair on Thursday September 20th at 6:30 pm in the 
cafeteria. A number of representatives from various high schools will be here to 
share information with you regarding open houses, tours, shadow days, and 
financial information. All 7th and 8th graders are welcome to attend with their 
parent.  

 



Medical forms: 
 
All children new to St. Hilary need medical, dental, and vision forms. Preschoolers need 

medical and vision forms. Kindergarteners need medical and dental forms. 2nd graders 

need dental forms and 6th graders need medical and dental forms. According to the 

Illinois State Board of Education students are to be excluded from school by October 15 

if these health and immunization requirements have not been met. 

Coaches and Volunteers:  

ALL Volunteers/Coaches/Scout leaders are required by Archdiocesan policy to 

complete a file, which includes:  

 Form 7703 Archdiocesan Application for Employment Volunteer Service  

 Criminal Background Check –**VIRTUS** – online application  

 CANTS 689 form (Child Abuse and Neglect Tracking System)  

 Code of Conduct: read signed and dated  

 Safe Environment Training: Virtus/Protecting God’s Children and Youth  

 Sexual Harassment Training Program – found on your Virtus dashboard 

 Coaches/Scout leaders are also required to complete the Mandated Reporter Training 

We appreciate the gifts of time and talent our volunteers offer to the students of Saint 

Hilary School. You may notice that there have been an addition to the volunteer 

requirements; the sexual harassment training program. This program is completed on-

line and you will receive a certificate which you need to submit to school and it will be 

kept on file. Scout leaders and coaches are also required to complete the Mandated 

Reporter Training. Again, this is an on-line program and your certificate also needs to 

be submitted to school.  

Contents of this Wednesday’s envelope: 

 FSA flyers – Meeting and Book Fair 

 Women’s Club Oberweis flyer 

 September Peanut Butter Drive flyer  

 Boy and girl scout flyers 

 Trunk Sale flyer 

 Box tops 

 Fun Run flyer 

 Parking Lot Procedures** 

 Art Studio form 

 Basketball and volleyball flyers 
 
 



Mark your calendars:  

 Thurs. Sept. 13 St. Hilary Fun Run – All Are Welcome!! 

 Sat. Sept. 8 - Queen of Hearts      drawing  

 Mon. Sept. 17 – Lockdown drill with the Chicago Police Department 

 Wed. Sept. 19 – Women’s Club hosts Oberweis Night 

 Thurs. Sept. 20 – High School Fair 6:30 – 7:30 pm 

 Fri. Sept. 21 – No School – Teacher Professional Development Day 

 Week of Sept. 24th – FSA Book Fair – YEAH!!! 

Please check out the Peek at the Week for a look at the week ahead. 

As always, if you have any questions please feel free to contact me at school 773-561-

5885 or by email donovan@sthilarychicago.org.  

Gratefully, 

Mrs. Kathie Donovan 
Mrs. Kathie Donovan, Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT DRAWING SAT. SEPT. 15TH 

ESTIMATED POT APPROX. $5,000.00 

mailto:donovan@sthilarychicago.org


A Peek at the Week 
WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 17 - 21  
 
St. Hilary where faith, family, and academics thrive! 

 

 

  

 

   

 
 

MONDAY:  September  17
th

   
Altar Servers: Madison, Claire 

 Concert Band 7:00 – 7:45 am 

 Cadet Band 3:00 – 4:00 pm 

 Practice Lockdown Drill with the CPD 

TUESDAY:  September 18
th

  
Altar Servers: Jeryl, Benjamin 

 CODAS 7:00 – 7:45 am 

 Student Council meeting – officers and reps 

WEDNESDAY:  September 19
th

  
Altar Servers: Nicholas, Billy 

 8:30 all school liturgy  

 2:00 dismissal  

 Cadet Band 7:00 – 7:45 am 

 St. Hilary Women’s Club hosts Oberweis Night 

 Men’s Club meeting 7:30 pm in cafeteria 

THURSDAY:  September 20
th

  
Altar Servers: Isabella M., Crystal 

 Concert Band 7:00 – 7:45 am 

 Cardinal Choir 3:00 – 4:00 pm 

 High School Fair for 7
th

 & 8
th

 graders 6:30 – 7:30 pm in cafeteria 

FRIDAY:  September 21
st
   

Altar Servers: Gia, Abigail 

 NO SCHOOL – Teacher Professional Development Day 

SATURDAY: September 22
nd

    
 Queen of Hearts drawing at The Claddagh Ring Pub 9:00 pm 
 Trunk Sale 9:00 – 3:00 in parking lot 

SUNDAY: September 23
rd

 
 

Don’t forget the FSA Book Fair 

Starts on Wed. September 26
th 

            





Tickets ONLY available at  

THE CLADDAGH RING PUB 
2306 W. Foster Ave., Chicago, IL 

Sales begin 1 hour after pub opens. 
Drawings will be held each Saturday at 9:00pm starting August 25th. 

Prize amount rolls over each week until the Queen of Hearts is revealed. 

Rules and details will be available at the sale location,  
on the St. Hilary School Facebook page and online at sthilarychicago.org 



 



 

ART STUDIO  

 

 
Art Studio for students in 6th,7th and 8th grade will begin Thursday, September 13th. There will 
be three sessions of Art Studio corresponding with the trimesters. This year sessions will be 
held on Thursdays 3:00 to 4:00.  
 
The fee is $20.00 a trimester or you may pay $60.00 for the year. This fee covers the use of art 
materials such as; paper and paint.Your child may also order some supplies that they would like 
to use during the session.  
 
Please turn in your permission slip and fee by Thursday, September 13th. I may have to limit 
the number of students, based on demand and space in the art room, so it will be on a first 
come first served basis. Get your form in early to guarantee your spot. The final day of Art 
Studio will be May 23rd. Please indicate if your child will be participating in Art Studio for the full 
year, 1st session/trimester, 2nd session/trimester, or 3rd session/trimester.  
 

The Remind code to join Art Studio is @artstid or if you have any questions please email  
Mrs. Rhodes at rhodes@sthilarychicago.org. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Art Studio 
 

All checks need to be payable to St. Hilary School and record Art Studio on the memo or include 
your cash payment with this slip in an envelope marked Art Studio. Don’t forget to include your 
child’s name,  grade and session they will be attending.  
 
 
Student​____________________________________​Grade​_________ ​Session​____________ 
 
 
 
Amount paid ______________ check #​______________​or cash​_____ ​Date:​ _____________ 



Daisy: K – 1st grade 

Brownie: 2nd – 3rd grade 

Junior: 4th – 5th grade 

Cadette: 6th – 8th grade 

Senior: 9th – 10th grade 

Ambassador: 11th – 12th grade 

COME JOIN US AT OUR 
NEXT MEETING 

Tues., Sept.18, 6 p.m.
 School Cafeteria

 We are looking for girls 
and their parents who are 
interested in becoming a 
Girl Scout and joining the 

FUN! 

If you would like more information about Girl Scouts, please email 
GirlScoutingSHS@gmail.com, or contact: 

● Rosa Garcia at 773-719-3408, Daisy Troop 21001 (Grades K-1)
● Donya Hunter at 773-319-0803, Brownie Troop 21136 (Grades 2-3)
● Maria Hench at 773-620-0642, Junior Troop 20597 (Grades 4-5)
● Rosa Garcia at 773-719-3408, Cadette Troop 789 (Grades 6-8)

CALLING ALL GIRLS! 

mailto:GirlScoutingSHS@gmail.com


St. Hilary Pack 3827
Contact Bill Mooney
boyscouts@sthilarychicago.org or
773-858-0969

mailto:boyscouts@sthilarychicago.org


DŝƐĐ͗ 

ϭ͘ �ŽƐƚƐ͗��ΨϱϬ͘ϬϬ�ƉĞƌ�&ĂŵŝůǇ�ĂŶĚ�ΨϱϬ͘ϬϬ�ƉĞƌ�^ƚƵĚĞŶƚ͕�ƉĞƌ�ƐƉŽƌƚ͘� 

dŚĂŶŬŝŶŐ�ǇŽƵ�ĨŽƌ�ǇŽƵƌ�ƐƵƉƉŽƌƚ�ĂŶĚ�ĐŽŽƉĞƌĂƟŽŶ͘ 

** Basketball ** 
6LJQ-XS�IRU�WKH�XSFRPLQJ�

%DVNHWEDOO��VHDVRQ�� 

&RQWDFW�-RH�.XPPHUHU�DW�� 

MNXPPHUHU#DRO�FRP� 

$WWHQWLRQ�6WXGHQWV�DQG�3DUHQWV� 

:LWK�WKH�%DVNHWEDOO�VHDVRQ�ULJKW�DURXQG�WKH�FRUQHU��,�QHHG�WR�NQRZ�

ZKDW�LQWHUHVW�WKHUH�LV��LQ�HDFK�JUDGH�OHYHO�IRU�EDVNHWEDOO� 

,I�\RX�DUH�LQWHUHVWHG�LQ�MRLQLQJ��SOHDVH�H-PDLO�PH�DQG�OHW�PH�NQRZ� 

�,�QHHG�WR�NQRZ�E\�:HGQHVGD\����������� 

%DVNHWEDOO�6HDVRQ�VWDUWV�� 

���������IRU��WK�	��WK�JUDGH� 

���������IRU��-�WK�JUDGH��JDPHV�DUH�SOD\HG�RQ�6DWXUGD\¶V� 

)RU�DGGLWLRQDO�LQIRUPDWLRQ�� 

FRQWDFW�-RH�.XPPHUHU�DW�MNXPPHUHU#DRO�FRP� 



 

 

Free Volleyball 
Clinics 

   

ENERGY 

VOLLEYBALL CLUB 
6352 W Howard St, Niles, IL 60714 

 

Register NOW!  

 

www.energyvbc.com/signups  

 

Wednesday Sept. 19, 2018 

4th-6th Graders- 5:00 pm -7:00 pm 

7th & 8th Grades- 7:00 pm -9:00 pm 

Friday Sept. 28, 2018  

4th-6th Graders- 5:00 pm -7:00 pm  

7th & 8th Grades- 7:00 pm -9:00 pm 

Saturday Sept. 29, 2018  

4th-6th Graders- 11:00 am -1:00 pm  

7th & 8th Grades- 1:30 pm -3:30 pm   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 





 
Take this coupon to the Oberweis Ice Cream and Dairy Store location 

below and we’ll get up to 30% back on everything you buy! 
 

Name of Organization St. Hilary Women’s Club 

Oberweis Store Location: 6469 N. Lincoln Ave. Lincolnwood, IL 60712 
Fundraiser Shopping Day: 9-19-2018 

Fundraiser Shopping Time: 10am - 9pm 
Fundraiser Code: 051-0087 Lincolnwood.              
 
To be filled in by store employee: 
 

Amount of Purchase (not including tax): __________ 

Register Transaction #: __________ 

Only purchases made at the Oberweis Ice Cream and Dairy Store indicated above and during 
the specified date and time are eligible to earn funds for your organization.  Oberweis Home 
Delivery purchases are not eligible in conjunction with this program. 

 
©2008 Oberweis Franchise Systems, LLC.  All rights reserved. 

 

 

 
Take this coupon to the Oberweis Ice Cream and Dairy Store location 

below and we’ll get up to 30% back on everything you buy! 
 
Name of Organization St. Hilary Women’s Club 
Oberweis Store Location: 6469 N. Lincoln Ave. Lincolnwood, IL 60712 
Fundraiser Shopping Day: 9-19-2018 
Fundraiser Shopping Time: 10am - 9pm 
Fundraiser Code: 051-0087 Lincolnwood.             
 
To be filled in by store employee: 
 

Amount of Purchase (not including tax): __________ 

Register Transaction #: __________ 

Only purchases made at the Oberweis Ice Cream and Dairy Store indicated above and during 
the specified date and time are eligible to earn funds for your organization.  Oberweis Home 
Delivery purchases are not eligible in conjunction with this program. 

 
©2008 Oberweis Franchise Systems, LLC.  All rights reserved. 

 

 



 



wItH BoX ToPs!
EaRn cAsH fOr oUr sChOoL

ScHoOlS hAvE eArNeD
oVeR $868 mIlLiOn
wItH BoX ToPs sInCe 1996.

SiGn Up NoW

CLIP BOX TOPS

•  Hundreds of participating products, including 
products you probably already buy

•  Each clip is worth 10¢ for our school, and they 
add up fast!

•  Our school can use the Box Tops cash to buy 
whatever it needs

SEE ALL PARTICIPATING PRODUCTS AT BTFE.COM/PRODUCTS

SEE ALL THE WAYS YOU CAN EARN FOR 
YOUR SCHOOL AT BTFE.COM/EARN

EARN BONUS BOX TOPS (that’s extra $$ for our school!)

•  Online sweepstakes

•  In-store offers

•  Special offers through the Box Tops Bonus App

at BTFE.COM/JOIN to support our school and track our earnings progress. 
It's easy and free!



©General Mills

Thank you for helping! Clipped Box Tops are each worth 10¢ for your child’s school. 
Bonus certificates should not be attached to this sheet – please submit them separately. 
To see more ways to earn cash for your child’s school, go to BTFE.com.

BOX TOPS
CLIPPER!

BE AN A+ 



Mark your calendars 

 

It’s our first meeting of the year!  

Join us for light refreshments   

and fellowship! 
 
Meet and catch up with other St. Hilary  

parents/guardians. Learn more about the 

Family & School Association (FSA), our       

upcoming events and activities, and how you 

can help and earn service hours. 

 

Every parent/guardian is an automatic  

member of the FSA. There are no dues.  

Please come and share your ideas and energy! 

WHEN: 
 

Wednesday, Sept. 12 
 

 

TIME: 
 

7 to 8 p.m. 
 

 

WHERE: 
 

School cafeteria 

 

Enter through the  

gym doors on         

California Ave. 

Mingle 

Parent Mix 

& 

Door Prize: Be entered into a raffle for a $20 gift certificate to the 

Fall Book Fair just for coming to the meeting! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear St. Hilary Parents and Families: 
 
Reading for pleasure unlocks the power of information and imagination and helps children discover 
who they are. Here’s what you can do to help children develop stronger reading skills and a love  
for reading: 
 

• Set the example. Let children see you read. 
• Have a collection of books in your home. Update this collection routinely to keep up  

with changing tastes and reading skills. 
• Support our school’s Book Fair. Allow your children to choose their own books to read.  

 
Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that turns our gym into our very own bookstore and 
brings the books kids want to read right to St. Hilary. It’s a wonderful selection of engaging and 
affordable books for every reading level. Please make plans to visit our Book Fair and be involved in 
shaping your child’s reading habits.  

The Book Fair will be open on the following dates:  
 
 Sept. 26 during school hours     Student & teacher preview 
 Sept. 27 and Sept. 28 during school hours  Student shopping days 
 Sept. 30 after all Sunday Masses    Open to parish and community   
 

 
We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit 
our school.  
 
Sincerely,   
The Book Fair Committee 



 
Volunteer at our Book Fair 

Volunteer at our fall Book Fair—an exciting celebration of reading with hundreds of fun, engaging and       
affordable books for kids to discover. Helping at the book fair is a fun way to meet other parents and earn 
your service hours. 
 

Join our volunteer team to 

 Set up or pack up the Book Fair 

 Assist students making their wish lists during Student Preview Day 

 Sell books and fill orders 

 Help shoppers of all ages find the perfect book 
 

How to volunteer: Check availability and sign up online at http://signup.com/go/UZRTyoK  or contact 
Maria at mariahench@gmail.com or 773-620-0642 

 

 

 

Available times and dates 

Tuesday, Sept. 25 Set up 7 – 9 p.m. 

Wednesday, Sept. 26 Preview day 8:30 –11:30 a.m. 11:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. 

Thursday, Sept. 27 Student shopping day 8 – 11 a.m.; 12:30 – 2:30 p.m. 

Friday, Sept. 28 Student shopping day 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

Sunday, Sept. 30 Community shopping 

day 

8:45 – 10:45 a.m.; 10:45 a.m. – 12:45 p.m.; 

12:45 – 2:45 p.m. 

  Pack up and clean up 1:15 – 3:15 p.m. 

On Wednesday through Friday, volunteers must sign in at the office before proceeding to the gym. 

Volunteers who work Wednesday through Friday must have completed VIRTUS training. 

  

**On Sunday, 2-hour time slots are available throughout the day. Please bring your 

own snack/lunch if you plan to work the entire day on Sunday. 

  

Please bring your red service hour cards on the day  

you volunteer to receive credit for working. 

http://signup.com/go/UZRTyoK
mailto:mariahench@gmail.com


 

SELLERS INFORMATION SHEET 

St. Hilary’s FSA  Men’s Club  San Lorenzo Group  Women’s Club 

What’s In Your Trunk Sale 

 
Where:  St. Hilary Parking Lot 
   California Avenue between Bryn Mawr and Lincoln Avenues, Chicago, IL 
 

When:  Saturday, September 22, 2018 
   9:00 am – 3:00 pm 
 
The What’s In Your Trunk Sale is a community rummage sale run by the organizations of St. Hilary School and Parish.  
It is a recycling and treasure hunting opportunity all in one location! 
 
Seller information for What’s In Your Trunk 

➢ What’s In Your Trunk is Saturday, September 22, 2018 from 9:00am – 3:00pm in the parking lot of St. Hilary 

located on North California Avenue between Bryn Mawr and Lincoln Avenues in Chicago, IL. 

➢ In case of SEVERE weather, the rain date for this event is Saturday, September 29, 2018, same times. 

➢ If you cannot attend or have to cancel, your registration fee will be used as a donation. 

➢ Purchase of seller space is as follows: $15.00 presale until September 7 

          $20.00 from September 8 - 21 

          $25.00 at the gate day of event 

 

➢ Spaces are 12’ x 20’ (approximately 2 parking spaces).  Spaces are assigned as you enter. No tables or chairs are 

provided. 8’ tables are available to rent for $10.00 each, advanced notice is required. 

➢ Sellers may bring a tent for their space no larger than 12’ x 20’. 

➢ If you have a group and would like a block of spaces, registration forms and fees must be turned in by 

September 7th to guarantee your assignment of adjoining spaces. 

➢ All sellers must be over 18 years of age. 

➢ This is a garage/yard sale. For integrity of the event, ONLY INDIVDUALS and NOT BUSINESSES are permitted to 

participate. 

➢ The registration fee helps support marketing and administrative costs associated with the event and for 

necessary improvements to the school and church. 

➢ Items that MAY NOT be sold at the What’s In Your Trunk are as follows, but not limited to: Firearms, weapons, 

food, drink, alcohol, tobacco, live animals, anything with inappropriate adult content, illegal substances and any 

paraphernalia of the aforementioned items. The What’s In Your Trunk committee reserves the right to remove 

any items that may be deemed offensive or inappropriate for sale at this event. 

➢ Sellers should arrive NO EARLIER than 7:30am, and NO LATER than 9:00am. For the safety of all involved, gates 

will be closed at 9:00am and sellers will NOT be able to move any vehicles out of the area from 9:00am until the 

end of sale at 3:00pm. 

➢ Food and drinks will be available to purchase during the event. 

➢ In the event of an emergency please notify one of our event staff. 

➢ Sellers are responsible for cleaning up their own trash and leaving the space clean. This includes removing any 

unsold items, empty boxes and trash. 

➢ Sellers are responsible for their own merchandise. 

➢ Restroom facilities will be available. 

➢ After the sale a trailer from St. Vincent DePaul Society will be available to collect any unsold items you may wish 

to donate. PLEASE NOTE: No kid toys with small pieces, clothes must be placed in large bags, small 

household items must be boxed.  SPACE IS LIMITED TO THE SIZE OF THE TRAILER.  



 

REGISTRATION FORM 

St. Hilary’s FSA  Men’s Club  San Lorenzo Group  Women’s Club 

What’s In Your Trunk Sale 
 

Where: St. Hilary Parking Lot 
North California Avenue between Bryn Mawr and Lincoln Avenues 
Chicago, IL 

 

When: Saturday, September 22, 2018 
7:30 am Set up for sellers 
9:00 am Sale starts 
3:00 pm Sale Ends 

 
RAIN DATE: Saturday, September 29, 2018 (Same times) 
If you cannot attend or have to cancel, your registration fee will be used as a donation. 
Should the event need to be cancelled on the rain date, and you would like a refund, please contact Sally Scarpelli. 
 
CONTACT  Sally Scarpelli at fsa@sthilarychicago.org or leave a message at 773-561-5885. 
 

Purchase of seller space is as follows: 
 

$15.00 presale until September 7 
$20.00 from September 8 - 21 

$25.00 at the gate day of event 

 
Please review information document before submitting your registration. Information document can be requested by 
emailing fsa@sthilarychicago.org or calling 773-561-5885. 
 
                
 
NAME           
 
ADDRESS          
 
           
 
PHONE       MOBILE      
 
EMAIL             
 
NUMBER OF SPACES  @ $  EACH = $   TOTAL ENCLOSED 
 
****PERSONAL CHECKS ACCEPTED THROUGH 09/08/2018 ONLY**** 
PLEASE SEND CHECKS PAYABLE TO: ST. HILARY 
     5614 N. FAIRFIELD AVENUE 
     CHICAGO, IL   60659 
     ATTN: RUMMAGE SALE COMMITTEE 

mailto:fsa@sthilarychicago.org
mailto:fsa@sthilarychicago.org
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Save a life with “hands only” CPR

Save a life with “hands only” CPR

Saturday, September 15 • 10A.M. to 2P.M.
Swedish Covenant Hospital’s campus at 2751 W. Winona St.

You can save a neighbor, co-worker or loved one. We’ll teach you how.

FREE 10-Minute Bystander CPR Training*

• Learn the signs of sudden cardiac arrest

•  Participate in an interactive practice on  
mannequins

• Learn how to perform “hands only” CPR

 •   Free lunch for the first 1,000 participants  
   who complete the 10-minute training

•   Complimentary t-shirt or pin  
(while supplies last) 

Free parking available in the Swedish Covenant 
Hospital garage at Winona and California.

Fun for all! Bring your family, friends  
and neighbors. 

•  Bouncy houses, face painting,  
ambulance exploration and more

• Live entertainment and music

•  Behind the scenes tour in our newly 
expanded Emergency Department  
(10 A.M. to 1 P.M.)

•  AED demonstration—learn how  
easy it is to use one

• Refreshments available for purchase

AED

SwedishCovenant.org/keepthebeat

*Training best suited for ages 12 and up


